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Brocktons Bronze Ambassador 

 

Our Bronze Ambassadors are 
our sports leaders in schools. They 

have been selected due to their 
sporting talent, but more importantly, 
due to their exceptional commitment 

and ability as young leaders  and 
volunteers. 

 

Autumn 2024 
 

October 

Wednesday 2nd October 
KS2 Cross country @ WBS 1-2.30pm 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 
School Photos @ 9.30am 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 
Robins, Park Hall Visit @9am 

Wednesday 16th October 
KS1 Multi skills @ Broseley 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 17th October 
Flu immunisation 

Monday 21st October 2024 
This Girl Can (Y5/6) @ Lillieshall 9.30am 

Wednesday 23rd October 
KS2 Cross country @ Broseley 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 24th October  
Last day of term  

Friday 25th October  
PD Day – No Children in school 

 

November 
 

Monday 4th November  
Term starts 

Wednesday 6th November  
KS2 Cross country @ Barrow 1-2.30pm 

Thursday 27th November  
Parent Meetings 1.30pm – 6.30pm 

 

December  
 

Wednesday 4th December  
Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty @ Severn 

Theatre  
Friday 20th December  

End of Term  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Fortnightly Message from  

Mrs Hunt 
 
 

It has been a very busy start to the new academic 
year in school, and I am getting good feedback from 
pupils and staff about how everyone is settling into 
our new school structure. Thank you to everyone for 
your support with the changes we have made from 
the start of this term.  

I would like to request your help with some 
feedback about our new school meals provision and 
also about a suggestion we have received for “well 
done” assembly every Friday – please could you 
respond to a very short questionnaire here. You are 
always welcome to submit feedback about any 
aspect of our school provision to 
admin.brockton@taw.org.uk  . 

Thank you to FOBS for all the work which has been 
done on the playground shelter and outdoor areas 
since the start of this term – I think you will all agree 
that our outside areas are looking fantastic. We very 
much appreciate the time and effort which members 
of our school community have put into this.  
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Our Christian Values 

Justice 

This half term Christian 
value focus is:  

Generosity 

 

Trust 

Courage Service 

Generosity 
Truthfulness 

Giving something we value to someone else 
Encouraging the best in each other 
Never selfish 
Enjoying helping others 
Raising support for a good cause 
Offering what we can 
Sharing our time and talents 
Inviting someone to join in 
Taking care of God’s creation for future generations 
You first, me last 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKuq8FoY0AcYNLjrJhU7Z_6FBUQlJKT0VJOVZFRTk3OEk1UDRRSE83R1I3NC4u
mailto:admin.brockton@taw.org.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Red Kites 

Red Kites 

Bread Making Workshop 

Thursday 3rd October 2024 

£3 voluntary contribution on School Money to cover cost of 
workshop. 

Red Kites  

School Councillors 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Robins 



 
 

 

Wrens 



 

Parent Notices 

We now have a dedicated email address for our Nursery at Brockton. 
Please use brockton.nursery@edgeschools.co.uk for any Nursery 
communications. Our phone number will remain as 01746 785671

 

Polite Reminder to all parents and carers 

 

School Photos 
 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 

At 

9.30am 
 

If any Nursery children would like to attend and it is 
not their usual session time/day, please let Mrs 

Carver know - you will be most welcome to join us 
and have a photo taken. 

 

mailto:brockton.nursery@edgeschools.co.uk


 



 
Brockton’s Preloved Uniform 

 
If you would like to donate anyone preloved uniform, please hand it in to 

 Mrs Lockley. 
Any donations would be greatly appreciated. Please put donation in the honesty 

pot. 
 

Save Money, Reduce Waste, Raise Money For School 
Thank you 

 



 

SEND 



 

 

Other Information 


